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Dear Chair Senator Jama, Vice-Chair Senator Bonham and members of the 

Committee:  

 

I am writing to urge your support for SJR 28, the Right to a Healthy Environment.  

 

Two generations ago Americans enacted laws to protect the environment for future 

generations.  We've seen since then that laws have not been effective enough.  Our 

children and descendants must have a safe and healthy environment to prosper and 

pursue happiness.  Oregonians need this opportunity to enroll this right within our 

constitution. 

 

I urge you to support SJR 28.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

John Scott 


